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The City of Goose Creek Fire Department is seeking quotes for 

asphalt repair at our facility at 950 Crowfield Blvd. 

 

The scope of this project will include: 

 

 Repaving approximately 13,100 square feet of asphalt parking lot. 

The asphalt will to be applied in a two 2-inch lifts for a total of 4 

inches of asphalt. The area will have the existing asphalt removed 

and prepped for new asphalt. The vertical edges will be cut straight 

and tacked. The area will be rolled and compacted flush with the 

existing asphalt. All debris will be removed by contractor. 

 

 

Quotes shall be received until 3:00 pm, local time, July 1, 2019 at 

Fire Station #1, 201 Button Hall Blvd., Goose Creek, SC 29445 at 

which time all quotes will be reviewed for submission to City 

Council for approval. All quotes shall be submitted in a sealed 

envelope clearly.  Quotes should list warranty coverage included in 

the repair.  Contact Norm Cutshall at 843-553-8350 ext. 3232 or at 

normcutshall@cityofgoosecreek.com if you have any questions. 

 

This solicitation does not commit the City of Goose Creek Fire 

Departent to enter into an agreement, to pay any cost incurred in the 

preparation of the quote submitted, or to procure or contract for the 

articles of goods or services.  The Goose Creek Fire Department will 

be the sole judge as to whether quotes submitted meet all 

requirements contained in this solicitation and reserves the right to 

waive any informalities or irregularities in the quote to accept or 

reject any or all quotes received as a result of this invitation, to 

negotiate with all qualified offerors and to award or refrain from 

awarding the project to any offeror, if it is in the best interest to do 

so. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


